
 

CALGARY PENSIONERS NEWSLETTER 

November 2023 

       Our president Lorrie Rupert was away from the helm for a month because of health reasons.  I’m happy 

to announce Lorrie was back in the President’ seat for the November 7th Directors meeting. Welcome back 

Lorrie Rupert! I would also like to thank Jarnail Taggar who is first vice-president, for taking on the 

Presidents duties while Lorrie was away. Thanks, Jarnail. 

 

         At the last General meeting of the CP Pensioners club, we had a great meal. It was a Bratwurst fest 

luncheon, with desserts. Put on by our volunteer kitchen staff, Monique Kovacs and Vic Renney. We had 43 

people show up for the October meeting. We also had 11 door prizes , three wine draws and a 50/50 draw. 

    Door prizes winners were: 1 Arthur Wieckowski, 2 Vincient Fernandes, 3 Gary Gartner, 4 John Kedrosky,        

5 Herb Siedl, 6 Al Orr, 7 Mike Griffith, 8 George Doerr, 9 Kenney Lee, 10 Chris Roach, 11 Jarnail Taggar.                                                                     

   Wine draw winners were:  1. Arthur Wieckowski, 2 Rick Boittiaux, 3 Herb Siedl,  

   50/50 Draw winner was: Jackie Gay.  

      Our next General meeting is on Tuesday November 14th at 12noon at the Cp pensioners club. See you next 

Tuesday!  

 The kitchen staff will be serving chicken burgers, potato salad, cucumber salad and desserts. Bring your 

appetite. 

   There will also be door prizes, wine draws and a 50/50 draw. Good place to spend some of that pension 

money that’s burning a hole in your pockets. 

   If you have a suggestion for the club or our social committee, drop it in the Suggestion box. I promise we will 

read and discuss it at our directors meeting. Let’s see what you can come up with! 

 Thanks to CPKC for donating an AED life station to the CP Pensioners Club, it is presently set up in the Kitchen 

area. 

 

                                                 In Memorial 

                                      John Kovacs died October 22sd. He was a Millwright. 

 

 



 

Secretary Treasurers Report: Arthur Wieckowski 

   

December 5th at 11:00 am              Directors meeting 

December 12th at 12 noon             General Meeting/Christmas Luncheon 

        Buffet style lunch, admission is a donation to the Veteran’s Association food Bank. 

 

Remembrance Day info from CPKC for November 11th, Jarnail Taggar will be our representative for laying the 

wreath. This event is open to the public. If you would like to attend the Remembrance Day Ceremony. 

 

The program will be held at the CPKC memorial location on campus. 

•       Location:  7550 Ogden Dale Road SE 
o   at the memorial statue on campus 

•       10:40 a.m.: Ceremony begins. 

•       11:10 a.m.: Ceremony concludes. 

•       11:15 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.: Refreshments served. 
  
Arthur Wieckowski 
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